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I am a resident of Brighton and object to the planned proposals to extend Gatwick for the following reasons: 
1. The South East is densely populated and there are few areas to explore nature without noise pollution or development.
The areas around Gatwick are popular with campers, walkers and cyclists who want to enjoy the peace of nature but
additional flight paths and additional surface traffic will limit even further the places local residents can visit without too
much disturbance. 
2. It is incompatible with our climate targets due to the extra flights and construction and traffic to and from the airport. 
3. The extra traffic and rail passengers will cause already busy trains to be more cramped and for roads to be more
congested. 
4. Future-proof green jobs are the best employment to offer local people, not jobs that lock us into an unsustainable future
and hence insecure line of employment. 
Please object to the expansion of Gatwick for the sake of current and future generations. 
Thanks, Tom.


